
 
 

Leichhardt Accommodation Village Moranbah - Statement on COVID-19 Response 

 

At Leichhardt Accommodation Village, the safety of our employees, guests and contractors is of 

highest importance to us. Since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic in 2020, we worked with 

recommendations from medical professionals, government health authorities and our customers to 

proactively implement a series of preventative safety measures as part of our COVID-19 

Response Plan. These measures follow the Queensland Government recommendations and 

guidelines. 

 

We have implemented the highest standards of hygiene and disinfection to guarantee your safety.  

 

Examples of measures implemented at Leichhardt Accommodation Village include: 

• Improved cleaning protocols for environments with cleaning products that meet the highest 

levels of disinfection required by WHO. 

• A reinforced cleaning program in all public and common areas of the village, with frequent 

disinfection of all high-contact surfaces. 

• Alcohol based hand sanitiser points available in the main public areas of the village. 

• Gloves and protective masks are available to all guests at no cost. 

• We provide our village staff with the recommended personal protective equipment (PPE): 

gloves and masks. 

• Mandatory social distancing in all common areas (a minimum of 1.5 m between persons). 

• After the guest's checkout, a deep cleaning is carried out and the room thoroughly 

disinfected. 

• In our Crib Hut dining room, we have established new safety and hygiene standards 

exceeding the requirements established by the government and regulatory bodies. 

• In our Crib Hut dining room, we have standards of customer service which limit human 

contact with food and beverages through individual dishes, inverted buffets (where the 

customer is served), in addition to packed containers for different food to go. 

• We have a specific and cleaning procedure in case of confirmation of any positive case of 

COVID-19 inside the village. 

 

With the evolving nature of the pandemic, we continue to monitor the potential risks associated 

with new variants of the virus. 

 

Our mission is to protect our guests and employees by providing a safe environment away from 

home. 

 

 


